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Good afternoon, friends, and families,

The final, full week of term has ended and what a week it has been! We now have just one and half days of

this academic year remaining. ]Pefrr\}%

Peter Panning the Musical | D)

What an incredible job the children did on Monday and Tuesday this week! We are so very proud as to the
way the children acted, remembered their lines, knew when to come on and off stage and speak over the
planes when they were flying over the school. You smashed it! Well done!

End of Term

b

A reminder that the children break-up for the end of term next Tuesday at 1.30pm. There are no after-
school clubs or tutoring on this day.

End of Year Reports

We hope you have enjoyed sharing your child’s end of year report with them. Thank you to all families that
have returned a signed feedback form to say that you have received your child’s report. | would like to thank
you for all your kind and positive feedback.

Class Rewards and Parties

Teachers have thoroughly enjoyed organising end of year class parties and rewards using attendance money

earned this year. The children have been so appreciative.
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The final team points for this year have been counted and verified. Who will be the overall winning team
for this school year? The results will be announced in our end of year assembly on Tuesday.

Class Banksy Class Blake Class Wiltshire
ATTENDANCE 98% 92% 95%

Lost Property
We have once again accumulated lots of school uniform with no names in. The lost property box will be on

the playground on Monday and Tuesday next week for families to come and claim items. Any items
remaining on Tuesday at 13.30 will be given to GRAFT to be sold back in second-hand uniform sales.

Wishing you all a very happy and relaxing weekend and see you all on Monday for the final two days of term.

Mr Merriman
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At Gaddesden Row JMI School, we are fully committed to the safeguarding of pupils and take
E-Safety very seriously. With the support of parents, we pro-actively teach our pupils how to keep themselves safe, including
online.




